
NSW Department of Education

Applying for my child to attend an 
opportunity class or selective high school

Why selective education?
Grouping high potential and gifted 
students together and using special 
teaching methods supports their:

	ٚ academic development
	ٚ emotional wellbeing; and
	ٚ friendships and social life.

Students tell us that they enjoy learning 
more when their classmates have similar 
abilities and interests.

Is it right for my child?
Here are some signs that your child 
may benefit from selective education.

learns 
quickly 
and easily

highly 
motivated

asks 
complex 
questions

good 
memory

curious 
and 
creative 

deeply 
explores 
interests

Keep in mind, some children’s high potential 
may be hidden. Being in an opportunity class 
or selective high school could help.
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How can I support my child through the application process?

Talk to your child about the 
benefits and challenges of 
selective education and address 
their questions and concerns.

Ask your child’s teacher (or 
other staff who know them well) 
whether they think selective 
education will suit your child.

Apply for any required 
reasonable adjustments for 
disability or medical conditions.

Encourage your child to use the 
department’s free resources to 
prepare for the test.

Remind your child they only 
need to do a small amount of 
preparation for the placement 
test, and don’t need coaching.

Support your child to continue 
extracurricular activities, see 
friends, eat healthily and sleep 
well in the lead-up to the test.

The Equity Placement Model reserves up 
to 20% of places in opportunity classes and 
selective high schools for high potential and 
gifted:

	ٚ students from low socio-educational 
advantage backgrounds

	ٚ Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander 
students

	ٚ students from rural and remote locations
	ٚ students with disability.

Learn more: 
edu.nsw.link/equity
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/
selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/
general-information/translated-resources

Financial support
edu.nsw.link/pubedu

The Public Education Foundation scholarships 
offer financial support to help young people at 
NSW public schools to access opportunities and 
reach their potential.
Please note that there are no fees to apply and to sit the 
placement test, and there are no school fees to enrol in a 
selective high school or opportunity class.

Get ready to apply
Learn more at our website

Telephone interpreter service

If you need interpreter assistance to speak with your child’s class teacher please call the Telephone 
Interpreter Service on 131 450 and ask for an interpreter in your language. Tell the operator the phone 
number you want to call and the operator will get an interpreter on the line to assist you with the 
conversation. You will not be charged for this service.
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